
 
 

 

Flu and COVID-19 Vaccinations 

  
The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services (DHSS) is encouraging 
Missourians to stay up-to-date on their Influenza and COVID-19 vaccinations, 
especially for individuals with high-risk health conditions. Flu vaccines are now 
widely available, and it is recommended annually for everyone 6 months and older. 
Contact your health care provider, or find a location near you for either vaccine 
at Vaccines.gov. For more information, see the complete DHSS news release.  
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.vaccines.gov/__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!CL-YTNH-Ms4Q_znM8u2QPr4DtbsaLO56HQPqoVVnynm6fT-vroBvlv1XamYkN_mG6qal6jAj19kLw89IHNddF9ZwHQ$
https://health.mo.gov/news/newsitem/uuid/e3454e36-80aa-47db-97c6-64a8fe80bf75/flu-and-covid-19-shots-encouraged-as-flu-season-begins

